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CHARLES COUNTY STANDARD DETAIL MANUAL 
 

 

The purpose of this notice is to provide updates to Charles County standard sewer details S1.00 through S6.00 
to the Standard Detail Manual adopted July 1995. 

These revisions will not apply to any construction proposed pursuant to a valid permit issued prior to September 
18, 2023.  Also, the requirement of this revision will not apply to pending permit applications provided these 
permit applications are issued permits within sixty (60) days of March 17, 2024, and that some manifest 
commencement of work is undertaken within six (6) months of the date of the issued permit. 

Sewer Details Prior to September 18, 2023 and After September 18, 2023 can be found on the Charles County 
Government website (www.charlescountymd.gov/pgm).  Links are also provided below. 

Planning and Growth Management Publications and Documents 
https://bit.ly/PGMPublicationandDocs  

Revised Sewer Details W1.00 through W6.17 (After September 18, 2023)  
https://bit.ly/PGMCurrentSewerDetails 
 
Previous Standard Sewer Details (Prior to September 18, 2023) 
https://bit.ly/PGMPriorSewerDetails 
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